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Re:
Reminder to return the Parent Survey – Special Education

From:
Gwinnett County Public School System

Paula Everett-Truppi

Executive Director of Special Education
Make Your Opinion Count!
Dear Parent,

As a means of improving results for children with disabilities, the Georgia Department of Education is required to survey parents of students receiving special education services.  You’re receiving this notice, because your school was chosen to participate this year.

The feedback you share will help guide local schools’ efforts to improve services and results for children and families.

The completed surveys are due by May 31, 2015.  For your convenience, a postage-paid envelope was provided with your survey.  You can either return the sealed envelope to your child’s school or mail it to the Georgia Center for Assessment.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Paula Everett-Truppi

Executive Director of Special Education
If you have questions, please contact the parent mentors at the numbers shown below.

GCPS Special Education Parent Mentors

Dawn Albanese
(678) 301-7212





Jackie McNair 
(678) 301-7149
